
From: LIZ CAMPOS
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Re: Delivery Status Notification (Failure) bad spelling i hope this will be included
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 4:35:29 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: LIZ CAMPOS <lizcamposventura@gmail.com>
To: clerkoftheboard@ventura.org
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Date: Mon, 27 Feb 2023 14:21:58 -0800
Subject: To the Board agenda #72 2/28/23
 Dear Supervisors

 In honor of Beloved Carmen Ramirez, I urge you to deny approval for new oil wells near
schools and homes.

We know that Air pollution represents an everyday health threat for those communities in
close proximinity to oil and gas. We should be eliminating standing wells, not adding to
them.  Particularly those in Environmental Justice neighborhoods because failing ro protect
such disasvantaged communities is racism, plain and simple.

Oxnard communities should not bear the burden of any more pollution and environmental
racism. The communities impacted by these wells already experience a pollution burden 77-
93% higher than other California communities; higher than any other community in Ventura
County. These are communities of color (over 90% Latinx and Asian) that experiencing
poverty at rates 64-90% higher than the rest of the state. This expansion of polluting and
dangerous fossil fuel infrastructure would not be happening in your neighborhood or
adjacent to your Children's schools  It should not happen here.

Vote with you conscience, cote wirth your heart. Protect the children of Lemonwood. It is
the right thing to do.

Liz Campos
Ventura
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